
SAVE THE DATE

Exeter Health Resources invites you to Save the Date for an important Public Information Session 
to learn more about Exeter’s interest in joining Beth Israel Lahey Health (BILH). 

The general public is invited to join an open 90-minute virtual information session with 
Kevin Callahan, President and CEO, Exeter Health Resources and Kevin Tabb, MD, President and CEO, BILH 

to hear more details and have the ability to ask questions. Additional details will be forthcoming. 

For more information visit exeterhospital.com/About-Us/Exeter-Health-Resources-BILH.

Exeter Health Resources is the parent company of Exeter Hospital, 
Core Physicians and Rockingham VNA & Hospice.

WEDNESDAY, MAY 18, 5:00-6:30PM

https://www.exeterhospital.com/About-Us/Exeter-Health-Resources-BILH

